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Zelazny, Dana

From: Ray, Cherie
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 9:10 AM
To: Zelazny, Dana
Subject: FW: Juvenile Prison 

 
 

From: Pat <shoegirl729@aol.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 7:17 PM 
To: Ray, Cherie <Cherie.Ray@milwaukee.gov>; Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Juvenile Prison  

 

 

Hello, 
My name is Patricia McGowan and I am a resident of the 9th aldermanic district in 
the city of Milwaukee. I am opposed to a juvenile prison being moved into our 
district, specifically at 7930 W. Clinton Ave. This district has seen minimal 
economic boost over the last few years after a long time downturn in business and 
the economy in this area. The placement of a prison will severely hamper any 
further economic growth in the area. 
 
 Further,  the input from the people that live in the 9th aldermanic district has not 
been requested since former alderperson Chantia Lewis was in office. When input 
was requested from alderwoman Lewis, the residents of the 9th district 
were opposed to such a facility.  
 
Common council  members who have sponsored and/or support this prison project 
DO NOT live in our district. Honestly, I find it suspect that the common council no 
longer wants our input and wants to the juvenile prison in our district at a time 
when we do not have representation or any voice on the common council. I ask that 
each alderperson receiving this email be our voice.  
 
Please vote NO to moving forward with building a juvenile prison the 9th 
aldermanic district. If you would like to discuss THIS matter further,  please reply. 
 
Patricia McGowan 

 You don't often get email from shoegirl729@aol.com. Learn why this is important 
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9th district resident  
 
 

Sent from my iPad  
Pat McGowan 


